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WOW! The Leigh & Coombe Hill residents and guests were treated to a fantastic couple of events in Stan’s 
Meadow over the Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday. We’ve had many requests to see some of the photographs 
that Laurence M and Oliver H took on Friday night and Sunday afternoon. Hopefully you can spot yourself. 

A massive thank you to everyone that helped make it such a memorable occasion—especially those who gave so 
much of their time leading up to and setting up the event, supporting on the Sunday and clearing up afterwards. 

Don’t forget to submit any articles you’d like to share with others in the parish to the above email by 22nd July. 
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Thank You Organisers and Volunteers 
So many texts and letters were received after the Jubilee thanking 
everyone for all their time and effort in making both days a success. 

Here’s just two examples - thank you again to everyone involved. 

“A very big thank you to all the ladies and gents who worked so hard 
to give us a lovely Jubilee celebration. You gave so much pleasure to 
so many, once again thank you.” Joan W 

“Many, many thanks to you and the whole team for organising an 
amazing Jubilee weekend.” Pippa and Rick H. 

Lost Property 
Does anyone recognise any of these items 
left behind (hoodie is Primark L)? If so, 
please contact Karen M (Prospect House). 


